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November 6, 2020 

Happy Friday Stober Families, 
 
I hope that everyone enjoys a nice weekend! I want to thank everyone for their tremendous support, as always.  
 
As Covid cases rise across the state and county, I want to remind everyone that if your child is experiencing a 
cough, sore throat, or runny nose, please keep them home. On Monday, as Jefferson County transitions into 
Level Orange:High Risk, I am truly asking everyone to remain vigilant. If your child does not feel well, we ask 
that you please keep them home from school. I know this is a difficult time, and we all must do our best to 
support each other as a community and keep each other safe.  
 
Upcoming Dates 
 
November 11th​-PTA Meeting 7pm-Zoom link will be sent out Wednesday morning 
October 14, 2020 PTA Minutes 
  
November 11, 2020 Agenda 
  
2020 Financial Review  
 
November 13th​-End of 1st Trimester 
 
November 13th​-Non Student Contact Day-​There is No School for in-person or remote students 
 
November 16th​-First Day of 2nd Trimester 
 
 
Stober Gear Is Here!!! 
 
Show your school spirit with Stober Gear! You may pay for shipping directly to your home or Stober PTA will 
coordinate a pick up time when all orders have arrived.​ Last day to order is November 16th​.  
https://stores.barrelmakerprinting.com/Stober/shop/product-detail/1002893 
Thank you Stober PTA!! 
 
2020 PTA Info 
 
Do you ever wonder where your donation to the Stober PTA goes?!  
 
$400 covers beginning of the year costs for one teacher. 
$15 would cover those same costs for a student.  
$75 covers Scholastic News for one grade. 
$208 covers one chrome book.  (We’ve been able to provide 35 chrome books this year!) 
 
If you're able to donate now to help us support our wonderful Stober community!! 
 
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://stober-pta.new.memberhub.store/__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!m91G9WD
eiVv8fJSedyc631JMi47gkL3ai6kTfNiDovhtPVUTVE7jQpbZR-DshcKBGAXgPupowUY$ 
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https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xK2Gz5DOiSbRDyN7NSD8Faoo2g-be7QJ/view?usp=sharing__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!l2aOhBaPPw_6hAWVb7a7fN1uc7Mqa6GjUs8sqqFpeC_-EHuqoBRRq3rSkWtry8JPgeng03T6$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ueqy7NbepNQqHSK7oGPphJqqc3xQfM6Z/view?usp=sharing__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!l2aOhBaPPw_6hAWVb7a7fN1uc7Mqa6GjUs8sqqFpeC_-EHuqoBRRq3rSkWtry8JPgVhWaU8R$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://drive.google.com/file/d/1brCvHIc8QS36eLDvMGBJncc2QEfVREfF/view?usp=sharing__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!l2aOhBaPPw_6hAWVb7a7fN1uc7Mqa6GjUs8sqqFpeC_-EHuqoBRRq3rSkWtry8JPgT1bHZ_G$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://stores.barrelmakerprinting.com/Stober/shop/product-detail/1002893__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!l2aOhBaPPw_6hAWVb7a7fN1uc7Mqa6GjUs8sqqFpeC_-EHuqoBRRq3rSkWtry8JPgZFNy0mr$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://stober-pta.new.memberhub.store/__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!m91G9WDeiVv8fJSedyc631JMi47gkL3ai6kTfNiDovhtPVUTVE7jQpbZR-DshcKBGAXgPupowUY$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://stober-pta.new.memberhub.store/__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!m91G9WDeiVv8fJSedyc631JMi47gkL3ai6kTfNiDovhtPVUTVE7jQpbZR-DshcKBGAXgPupowUY$
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Scroll down and click on make a difference DONATE. 
 
Every donation in any amount is greatly appreciated.  Want to make your donation go further?  Provide a 
match donation!  
 
Reach out to Sara Ewing for more information. 
 
  
Please visit Stober PTA's new website to join or donate today:  
https://stober-pta.new.memberhub.store/ 
  
Members are encouraged to visit MemberHub to set up your account & join Stober PTA's hub:  
https://stober-pta.memberhub.com/ 
   
5th Grade Jump to the Middle-Everitt Middle School 
 
Families considering sending your current 5th Grader to Everitt for middle school, please join us on ​ZOOM​ for 
our VIRTUAL JUMP TO THE MIDDLE! 
 
What to expect: 
 

● An introduction to Everitt video created by our incredible Student Ambassadors. 
● A brief presentation from Everitt's principal, Dean of Culture, Assistant Principals and Counselors about 

what makes Everitt special and what the transition to middle school will like for students. 
● A presentation from current Everitt students about their experiences at school. 
● A chance for families to ask questions and hear answers from Everitt staff, teachers, students, and 

current Everitt families. 
 
You have TWO more chances to attend**: 

● Thursday, November 19 at 6:00 pm on ​ZOOM 
● Thursday, December 17 at 6:00pm on ​ZOOM 

 
**Each of these events will be the same, so pick the date that works best for you! Also, each of these Zoom 
meetings will be recorded and posted on our website the following day. 
 
We are so excited to welcome our Wheat Ridge students and families to our Everitt Community. If you have 
any questions about these events, or if these times don't work for you and you'd like the chance to ask 
questions, please reach out to me at ​Jeena.Templeton@jeffco.k12.co.us​ or 303.982.6288. I look forward to 
getting to know you! 
 
 
 
I hope everyone enjoys a peaceful and safe weekend,  
 
Anne 
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https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://stober-pta.new.memberhub.store/__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!l2aOhBaPPw_6hAWVb7a7fN1uc7Mqa6GjUs8sqqFpeC_-EHuqoBRRq3rSkWtry8JPgTuIQmMT$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://stober-pta.memberhub.com/__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!l2aOhBaPPw_6hAWVb7a7fN1uc7Mqa6GjUs8sqqFpeC_-EHuqoBRRq3rSkWtry8JPgTCFNTfI$
https://jeffco-k12-co.zoom.us/j/86123335442?pwd=REdTc2dFT0JaRlhtbDJTdGJLVlFZQT09
https://jeffco-k12-co.zoom.us/j/86123335442?pwd=REdTc2dFT0JaRlhtbDJTdGJLVlFZQT09
https://jeffco-k12-co.zoom.us/j/86123335442?pwd=REdTc2dFT0JaRlhtbDJTdGJLVlFZQT09

